
DON’T MISS THIS:
+ Q&A TODAY! Lead Pastor Shel Boese and Associate Pastor Dave Barkema take 
questions from the congregation, including a couple from the children.
+ BAYSHORE Fathers & Sons! Several are camping at Lakewood Retreat this weekend

BEYOND SUNDAY MORNING:
+ FEB. 2 Women’s Missionary Service Comission (WMSC)/sewing ladies meet at 
9am to quilt, knot comforters, card ministry, health kits for MCC and fellowship. At 
noon the ladies will break for lunch, courtesy of  the Food Committee, and also hear a 
report by Kellie Gearon from My Choice Pregnancy Center. The ladies are gathering 
baby supplies, diapers, baby blankets and baby clothes to bless this local ministry to 
women and their newborns.
+ FEB. 4 Annual Meeting for the Southern Mennonite Camp Association (SMCA) 
doing business as Lakewood Retreat will take place from 3–5pm at Bethel Menno-
nite Church pavilion on Bethel Lane. A light meal and drink will be served. We will 
update on the current status of  Lakewood Retreat and future plans and vote to elect 
new board members. Board members must be a member of  one of  our Mennonite 
churches. RSVP to Mark Kennell at 941.376.1542. 
+ FEB. 9-12 Invitation for Business Owners! MEDA’s Mennonite Entrepreneurs 
Conference will take place at The Hyatt Regency Sarasota. Join us for a long weekend 
of  inspiration, networking and refreshment. Part-time rates are also available. Visit 
www.meda.org/entrepreneurs for more information and to register.
+ FEB. 17 & 18 Sarasota Christian School’s 58th Annual Auction & Festival! Prepara-
tions are in the works for a fun-filled weekend, and the school needs your help to be 
successful! Please consider donating new items for the auction. Contact Amy Schla-
bach at 371.6481, x201 or email aschlabach@sarasotachristian.org with questions. 
+ NOTIFICATION OF CANCELLATION: Due to a scheduling conflict, the 
Hartville, OH Reunion is canceled for 2017. Questions? Call Mary Louise Raber 
941.735.7075. Thank you.
+ NOTIFICATION OF CANCELLATION: The CPS/1W Reunion has been can-
celed for Feb., 2017; plans are in the works for a reunion in 2018. Questions? Contact 
John Mast at 215.317.9637.

PRAYER:
Pray for Kristi Barkema, Tony Colton, Betty Garber, Maynard Schlabach, Juanita 
Miller, Phil Sprunger, Marissa Stutzman, Rich Stutzman, Estella Yancey, Angeline 
Zehr, Ransford Nicholson, Walter Mumaw and Wayne Yoder.
 
Remember Andrea Wittmer at Discipleship Training School (DTS) YWAM in Colorado. 

Pray for those who are grieving the loss of  a loved one.

We are delighted you’re here today! 
Please introduce yourself by filling out 
the Connect Card provided in this 
newsletter and place it in the offering or 
in the bins by the doors.

    PARENTS: Our nursery 
is a safe and comfortable environment 
available for children age 2 years and 
younger during the service. Our KREW 
children’s worship and learning experi-
ence for age 3 through the 5th grade is 
provided during the service. Children 
must be registered in the main lobby 
prior to service and checked out from 
the media center immediately following 
service.

ORDER OF SERVICE
10:00AM Call To Worship
Worship: Zachariah Miller
Body Life: Sonya Miller
Welcome!
Congregational Prayer/Offering
Q & A Sunday with Shel & Dave
Closing/Sending
Song of  Response
Benediction/Sending/Prayer Teams

Visit us online at and sign-up for our 
weekly email, listen to sermons, get 
notes and Home Church questions, 
get the weekly Newsletter, and check 
our calendar!
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The smaller groups in our church community are home churches where you 
can go deeper, build friendships, and walk out the Christian life with others. 
Often the discussion is based on reviewing the sermon bible text and topics 
and then challenging one another to see how to apply it in thinking and living. 
Dave Barkema meets with each group’s leadership team (facilitators, hosts, care, 
and compassion coordinators) to share our common structure and strategy for 
home church and answer questions. Check our updated list of  groups online at: 
bayshoresrq.org/home-church.html or contact Dave to get involved!

+ Parking: Our accessible parking is along the sidewalk at the northwest side of  the 
gym. If  you need this, please use it! If  you don’t, please refrain from parking in it.

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY:
+ JULY 4-8, 2017 Parents are invited to bring their infant through fifth grade aged 
children to the Mennonite Church USA Convention in Orlando. There is a full sched-
ule of  activities - worship, singing, learning how to be a peacemaker, arts and crafts 
and family activitie like games, worship, and shows. We are looking for people expe-
rienced in working with children to volunteer with the Children’s Convention this 
summer. Please contact Laura and Greg Hartzler at gregphartzler@gmail.com today!

BAYSHORE KIDS - KREW: 
Today: 5th Sunday – No KREW
February 5: Juanita Miller

BAYSHORE KIDS - NURSERY: 
Today: Jane Miller
February 5: Lori Aguilar

SET-UP TEAM
Today: 	Team #3
February 5: Team #1

meeting location: 
Sarasota Christian School
5415 Bahia Vista St.

church office location:
First Church of  the Nazarene
(first floor of  Education Building)
3375 Fruitville Road

mailing address:
P.O. Box 50157, Sarasota, FL  34232

EQUIPPING TEAM:
Drop-in office hours are Tuesday-Thursday 9-11:30am. In order to follow basic 
ministry ethics guidelines, our staff or pastors will not meet in the office facility alone 
with members of the opposite gender. A third person must be in the building or the 
meeting needs to take place in a more public location. All staff are available to meet 
in coffee shops/restaurants or out in the community.

Lead Pastor - Shel Boese shel@bayshoresrq.org 941-554-7777
Associate Pastor - Dave Barkema dave@bayshoresrq.org
Worship Leader - Zachariah Miller zachariah@bayshoresrq.org
Youth Ministry - Josiah Miller josiah@bayshoresrq.org
Children’s - Tina Miller tmmiller530@gmail.com 
Admin/Ministry Support - Patti Bos patti@bayshoresrq.org

SERVE: Make a difference! There 
are many teams that serve throughout 
the month. Email contact@bayshoresrq.
org to get on a team! 
+ SAFE PLACE SCREENING - All 
volunteers working with children must 
complete Bayshore’s Safe Church pro-
gram with background screening and 
online training. Contact Patti Bos for 
Safe Church screening!  

+ Stewardship 2016 Year end receipts 
were mailed to Bayshore Church donors 
this past week. Questions?  Please talk to 
Patti Bos, church treasurer.

REGISTER: January 22, 2017
Worship:            	           311
Home churches:             	  203
Offering Total:	 $9,352
General Fund     	 $9,176 
Other                         	 $176 
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WELCOME TEAM
Today: 	Team #3 + Dale & Pat Aschliman
February 5: Team #1

ARE YOU IN?


